
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
DATE:  April 17, 2018 
 
TO:  Dan Duchniak 
 
FROM:  Joe Ciurro 
 
RE:  Utility Bill Reconfiguration – Return Flow 
 
 
As the Water Commission, Board of Public Works and the City Council consider establishing rates 
for return flow activities, it is necessary for the Waukesha Water Utility to be prepared for the 
billing of those rates. 
 
The effective date of the recommended return flow rates to be heard by the Waukesha Water 
Commission on April 19, 2018 will be June 1, 2018.  If the rates are approved by City Council as 
recommended, the first utility bill to reflect the return flow rates will be on July 1, 2018. 
 
After consulting with the Utility’s billing software provider, Advanced Utility Systems, it was 
determined that a project to setup a return flow service and make necessary utility bill 
configurations would take approximately 30 to 45 days. 
 
A statement of work is attached. 
 
Recommended Motion:  Move to approve the statement of work to setup a return flow service in 
the Utility’s billing system and reconfigure the utility bill to include that service for a fee of $30,000. 
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